

2021-08-26 Meeting notes

Date

26 Aug 2021

Attendees

- [Jill Lovato](#) [Kendall Perez](#) Sarah Beaudoin [Joe Pearson](#) Michelle Jiang

Notes

- Overview of 3 month pipeline
 - Akraino R5 in the works
 - Looking for:
 - blog content for FDO release
 - overview blog on eKuiper
 - blogs from ZEVEDA Transform relevant sessions
 - possible Agriculture webinar
- ONE Summit Update:
 - We are allotted 2 kiosks in the LF Pavilion. DOES NOT HAVE TO RELATED TO 5G SUPER BLUEPRINT
 - [Jim St. Legeris](#) working with Akraino on submission for BP-related demo
 - Need to identify best content for second kiosk. Should be cross-project and demonstrate impact. [Joe Pearson](#) to ask TAC for suggestions
- ASK: Outreach Committee's help in updating/scrubbing the master LF Edge pitch deck
 - Link to view current content (start at slide 48): https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1susX_cMxsomAI_oZ5l1UN7liub6ftnXnVPhkMk27mE/edit?usp=sharing
 - [Jill Lovato](#) to provide more granular details on which specific slides the group should help with

Discussion items

Time	Item
10 min	Upcoming/Recent Activity
15 min	ONE Summit Pavilion Update
5 min	LF Edge Pitch Deck

Call Recording: https://zoom.us/rec/share/lt95kwKsH37pzDGFF0z92Qzpia3Mak0BsM0o5qWdH4UfbjdABXKHjVGgHA_l6moy.gZ7gUPrMtAM14v1D

[/lt95kwKsH37pzDGFF0z92Qzpia3Mak0BsM0o5qWdH4UfbjdABXKHjVGgHA_l6moy.gZ7gUPrMtAM14v1D](https://zoom.us/rec/share/lt95kwKsH37pzDGFF0z92Qzpia3Mak0BsM0o5qWdH4UfbjdABXKHjVGgHA_l6moy.gZ7gUPrMtAM14v1D)



Meeting Slides:

Action items

